
 

Memorandum 20-095 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER 

DATE:  JUNE 24, 2020 

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENTS TO THE HOMER PLANNING COMMISSION  

Kalie Petska-Rubalcava is reappointed to the Planning Commission, and Charles Barnwell is 
appointed to the Planning Commission. The terms expire July 1, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation: Confirm the reappointment of Kalie Petska-Rublacava, and the 
appointment of Charles Barnwell to the  Planning Commission. 

 












